Ruth Harris

237 Oriana Drive
Spring Hill, Florida 34609

October 24, 2022

Hernando County Florida

Development Services Department

Planning Division

1653 Blaise Drive

Brooks villg, Florida 34601

Attention: Michele Miller, Planning Administer

Re: File Number H-22-58

Dear Ms. Miller,

As per the letter received from you, I am responding in writing in reference to File
Number H-22-58 for the purpose of re-establishing a Master Plan for a Property
Zoned PDP(GHC)/Planned Development Project (General Highway Commercial) and
the Inclusion of a Specific C-2 Use for Mini-Warehouse. This is proposed on the
Northwest corner of the intersection of Pythia Place and Linden Drive, approximately
300’ north of County Line Road, Parcel Key Number 1180322.

I want it noted that I am absolutely opposed to this change in zoning. This street
should remain residential. My parcel is R332231816980000110.

Unfortunately, | am unable to attend the hearings, but I wanted my objection to be

noted.
Xete < gl 220

Ruth S. Harris, TTEE

Sincerely yours,



